
THEVANTAGE DEVELOPMENT CORPQWTION .i... 

George Long County Administrator 
304 N W  2nd Street 
Okeechobee, Florida 34972 

March 1,2007 

Dear Mr. Long: e7-y 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the application for a SARC for our wastewater facility. 
We were advised by the Public Service Commission that we are required by law to 
provide a copy of this application to you. 

We have also provided you with a copy of the letter we received from the Public Service 
Commission. 

U v President 

:C Public Service Commission 


